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3CORPORATE POLO 1

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 
*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO YOUR 

LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO



4CORPORATE POLO 2

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



5CORPORATE POLO 3

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



6CORPORATE POLO 4

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



7CORPORATE POLO 5

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



8CORPORATE POLO 6

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



9CORPORATE POLO 7

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



10CORPORATE POLO 8

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.
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MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

CORPORATE POLO 9

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



12CORPORATE POLO 10

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



13CORPORATE POLO 11

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



14CORPORATE POLO 12

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO YOUR 

LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO



15CORPORATE POLO 13

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



16CORPORATE POLO 14

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



17CORPORATE POLO 15

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



18CORPORATE POLO 16

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



19CORPORATE POLO 17

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



20CORPORATE POLO 18

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



21CORPORATE POLO 19

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



22CORPORATE POLO 20

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



23CORPORATE POLO 21

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



24CORPORATE POLO 22

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



25CORPORATE POLO 23

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



26CORPORATE POLO 24

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



27CORPORATE POLO 25

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO YOUR 

LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



28CORPORATE POLO 26

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.



29CORPORATE POLO 27

MINIMUM ORDER:

FEATURES:

SIZES: 

FABRIC: 

COLOURS:

15

QuickDry, Breathable, Iron-Free

Mens: XS - 7XL, Womens: 8 - 24 

100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

Fully custom to suit your company 
colours.*

*Setup Fees May Apply.

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

YOUR 
LOGO
YOUR 
LOGO

*Please refer to Page 30 for sizing.
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STYLES & SIZING

FEATURES 
A fitted polo shirt designed to 
compliment a woman’s figure.

SIZES 
8 - 24

FABRIC 
100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 

FEATURES 

Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

WOMENS FITTED POLO

Classic, straight-cut fit. Perfect for  
men and also for Women who  
prefer a more comfortable fit. 

SIZES 
XS - 7XL 
*Kids Sizes Also Available From 2-14

FABRIC 
100% COOLPASS Polyester (160gsm 
Australian-Made / 145gsm Offshore)

MENS POLO

MEN / UNISEX POLO XS S M L XL 2XL 3XL 4XL 5XL 6XL 7XL

CHEST WIDTH (CM) 51-53 54-56 56-58 58-60 60-62 63-65 66-68 68-70 71-73 74-76 81-83

LENGTH (CM) 71 73 75 76 78 80 82 84 86 89 92

APPROX WOMEN SIZING 12-14 14-16 16-18 18-20 20-22 22-24 24-26 26-28 28-30 30-32 32-34

WOMEN FITTED POLO 8 10 12 14 16 18 20 22 24

CHEST WIDTH (CM) 46.5 48.5 51 53 55 56.5 59 61 63

LENGTH (CM) 65 66 67 68 68.5 69.5 71 71.5 72.5
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HOW TO MEASURE

L
E
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CHEST WIDTH
CHEST WIDTH

Check your chest width by running a tape measure from your left armpit  
to your right armpit. 

Using a tape measure, determine the length by of your torso starting at the top  
of your shoulder closest to your neck and ending at the start of your crotch.

CHEST MEASUREMENT

TORSO LENGTH



MINIMUM ORDER QUANTITY

A minimum order of 15 polos applies to new and recurring orders.

This can be split across different sizes (womens, mens & kids), 
however it must be the same design. For orders with multiple 
designs, there must be at least 15 polos per design.

AUSTRALIAN & OFFSHORE PRODUCTION

We offer Australian & offshore production. Both produce high 
quality garments but offer different benefits in regards to cost and 
timeframes.

Orders with a total of 15-100 polos can be produced in Australia. 
Offshore production is available for polo orders 15 and over.

Production timeframes are as follows:

1. Australia // 3-4 weeks 
2. Offshore // 4-6 weeks 

*From time of artwork approval.

32
ADDITIONAL COSTS & INFO

CUSTOM COLOURS 

A one-off setup fee of $60 applies to any design, within this 
catalogue, that requires alteration of colours within the artwork. All 
of these designs can be changed in colour, however, the extent to 
which they can be altered varies. Please refer  
to the following guide for colour changes:

- Main body colour of all designs can be changed 
- Only some designs can be altered entirely in colour  
  *additional charges may apply  
- Other designs are limited to the colour combinations that  
  can be achieved

LOGO REDRAW SERVICE

To ensure your logo is displayed clearly and accurately, we require 
your logo to be provided in a vector format (AI, CDR, EPS or PDF). 
The following file formats are raster file formats and are not 
acceptable for print: JPG, TIFF, PSD or BMP. 

If you are unable to provide the correct file type, we offer a 
redrawing service (see price above). 

Please refer to page 15 if you are unsure.

PRICE PER LOGO* $30

PRICE PER DESIGN* $60
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VECTOR
FONTS, LOGOS & GRAPHICS BITMAP PHOTOGRAPHS

.AI, .CDR, .PDF, .EPS

RASTER

.JPEG/.JPG, .TIFF, .PSD, 
.BMP, .PNG,  .GIF

VS

1. PROVIDE YOUR FILES 

If you are providing a logo or graphics we typically require vector format to ensure a 
high quality print. If you only have photographic/raster images we would need them 
at a minimum quality of 300dpi (dots per inch). 

PLEASE NOTE: If you require changes to be made to your artwork we will require files 
to be supplied as vector. Additional charges apply to format raster images into vector 
depending on complexity of artwork.  

2. OUTLINE FONTS

To avoid any changes to your font, please ensure all text with your vector artwork or 
logo has been outlined.

3. YOUR CORPORATE COLOURS

For colour matching we strongly suggest you supply us with a physical example of 
the colour to match. Alternatively if you know your company Pantone colours please 
supply those. We use PMS (Pantone Matching System) colours as a guide only.

Commonly created by Adobe Illustrator 
and Corel Draw, vector graphics can 
be scaled to any size without distorting 
or losing its quality. It is the preferred 
method of creating logos and artwork 
for printing worldwide.

PLEASE NOTE: The typical file formats 
listed above can contain both vector and 
raster artwork depending on how and 
where it was created. Please ask us if 
you are unsure whether your artwork is 
a true vector file.  

Raster (or Bitmap) images are the most 
common form of images found on your 
computer and online. They are made 
up of smaller square dots called pixels, 
which make up the measurement (or 
resolution). As such, this can cause the 
image to look distorted or blurry when 
scaled larger than its intended size.  
Online images are usually 72dpi but for 
print quality the image must be 300dpi.

ARTWORK GUIDELINES



Unit 4, 77 Shore St West 

Cleveland, QLD 4163 

Ph: 07 3439 8814 

enquiries@bwpromotions.com.au

www.bwpromotions.com.au
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